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Call for Papers - ISPCS Annual Conference 
 

The ISRAEL SOCIETY FOR THE PROMOTION OF CLASSICAL STUDIES  
is pleased to announce its 53rd annual conference 

 to be held at the Hebrew University in Jerusalem on 11-12.6.2025.  
 
In these times of anxiety, we hope that our CfP will be received as a call for peace, 
mutual respect, pursuit of knowledge, and academic cooperation. 
 
Our keynote speaker this year will be Prof. Walter Ameling (University of Köln). 
 
The official languages of the conference are Hebrew and English. 
We welcome papers on a wide range of classical subjects, including, but not limited to, 
history, philology, philosophy, literature, papyrology, classical reception and 
archaeology of Greece, Rome and the neighbouring lands. The time limit for each 
presentation is 20 minutes.  
 
The conference fee is $50 (200 NIS). Accommodation at reduced prices will be 
available at local hotels. Registration forms with a list of prices will be sent to 
participants in due course.  
 
Proposals, abstracts and other correspondence may be emailed to Dr. Merav Haklai, 
Secretary of the ISPCS, at haklaime@bgu.ac.il.  
 
All proposals should consist of a one-page abstract (about 250-300 words). Proposals 
in Hebrew should also be accompanied by a one-page abstract in English to appear in 
the conference brochure. 
 
All proposals are to reach the Secretary by 6.1.2025. Decisions will be made after the 
Organizing Committee has duly considered all the proposals. If a decision is required 
prior to late January, please indicate this in your letter and we will try to accommodate 
your needs.  
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